Kitchen Staff Meeting Minutes
January 15, 2007

--Decided that we starting in January last year was too early last year to contact civic and church groups to help with Kamp.  We will start contacting groups after March 1.  The one exception is the Masons.  Kathy will contact them before next meeting.

--Worked on awards list for certificates.  We went into volunteer meeting to solicit help in brainstorming ideas.  Our goal is to have the certificates made and laminated for group leaders by April.

--While at volunteer meeting, asked for suggestions for improvement.  


There was a request for puffed corn on popcorn night instead of pretzels.

-- Garry will check with a friend a Mike Sells to see if we can get a discount through him.

--Discussed marketing for boats, manpower, etc.


Need to ask for contact numbers from Linda


Linda granted permission to hang fliers at State Park and to put fliers on pontoon



boats docked at the marina.


We need 8 - 10 boats on Tuesday and 4 boats on Thursday.


Boats should be gassed and ready on Monday for Tuesday morning.


We need to start researching where to get enough life jackets.


There should be at least two people on shore helping kids with life vests, 



embarking, and disembarking.


Boat keys should be kept on Monday, not sent to park store as the store is not


open when boating starts on Tuesday morning.


Can we utilize GE guys or Masonic lodge to help Lions with driving?

--Activities schedules worked well last year and can be re-used.  All we need to do is 


change groups names on schedules, but we have to wait until group leaders are


set and names are chosen.  

-- Thank You's


Last year's thank you notes were never sent.  


Kathy will bring mailing list to next meeting so we can work on sending them out.


We will plan to have everything done on this year's cards (addressed, etc.) before 



Kamp starts.


Discussed best time to have the cards signed by the kids.



Possibly have someone man a table during registration.  Kids can sign




while waiting for nurses, lice check, etc.



Could someone be at amphitheater with cards on Tuesday morning




during picture time?  Maybe Grace Baptist vols?

-- Rhonda will ask Linda if she wants us to prepare an announcement about lice checks 


to go out with the Kamper paperwork?
